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Scrubbers may be an effective way to remove pollutants from cruise ship smokestack but it is
unacceptable to release the waste stream into the Puget sound and other oceans. Either scrubbers
must be banned and ships switched to cleaner fuels or the scrubber waste water must be contained
and returned to shore for proper treatment to remove harmful pollutants prior to being released


